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CITY CLERK REPORT-APRIL 2021 

1.) After Jeff took the readings, I could not get the meter reader to post to the billing 
software.  I called Softline; Doug had to go into my computer and work for about 45 
minutes to retain the readings.  He said our Meter reader is just too old and there 
have been updates to the software that our meter reader cannot process.  He said it is 
time to update.    Bills were mailed out April 6. 
 

2.) Learned through the LMC that we are unable to shut off water at this time because 
of the Covid rules; it would be “constructively evicting” because it would make the 
place uninhabitable.  I did receive several of the payments that were way behind. 

 

3.) The garbage letters were actually dropped off by the Deputy when he was working 
Carlos.  I have sent an email to Thomas Klecker to find out if we are legally able to 
send Citations regarding garbage. 

 

4.) Clarke called and said there had been a misunderstanding- that he only expected the 
City to do what we normally do.  I had heard something about re-seeding and other 
things, but Clarke said if there were extra things to do the Baseball Association 
would pay for it. 

 

 
 


